
DRAFT MEETING MINUTES 

ALBANY COMMON LAND GOVERNERNCE BOARD 
  

Monday, October 25, 2010, 5:00 PM 
 

Members present: Rob Nadler, Harry Richardson, Jack Rose, Josephine Howland, Cort Han-

sen. 

 

Rob called the meeting to order at 5:05 pm. 

 

Rob made a motion to accept the minutes of the 9/27/10 meeting.  The motion was moved and the 

minutes were approved unanimously. 

 

Discussion involved the upcoming meeting on Wednesday morning at 10:30 am with representatives 

of the NH LCHIP.  Members of the board will meet at the Saco District Ranger Station and plan to 

walk out onto the airfield area and the walk on toward the river and perhaps explore the existing trail 

network along the Swift River.  Discussion covered the Bald Hill parcel and the location of rare or 

endangered plants that LCHIP might be interested in. 

 

The board reviewed tax maps toward establishing the location of property corners and possible loca-

tion of right of ways’.  Particular interest was focused on the eastern end of the property and the areas 

adjacent to the agricultural fields, the USFS property and Kennett Middle School. 

 

Harry inquired about the invitation to the representative of the White Mountain Aquatic Foundation 

(WMAF) regarding future interest in use of the town center site.   Harry will invite Maury McKinney 

to the 11/29/10 meeting to meet with the LGB at the start of the meeting.   

 

The committee chose the next meeting date of Monday, November 29
th

 at 5:00 pm. 

 

Rob motioned to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.  

 

     

 

Cort Hansen, 

Board Secretary. 

 

 


